
LEARNING FOCUS THIS  WEEK

DAT ES  TO  R E M E M B E R

Merry Christmas! I hope 
you have a relaxing 

Christmas Break. See 
you in the New Year! 

Ms. Shikany’s

Students will be able to 
identify and recognize the 
letter “Z”. Students will be 
able to create 2D and 3D 
shapes using 
marshmallows and 
toothpicks. 

We had so much fun 
learning about
flowers and engaging 
in a color changing 
experiment this past 
week. Everyone has 
enjoyed our 
classroom Advent 
calendar as well as 
read alouds focused 
on Christmas and the 
birth of Jesus. 

December 19th-January 3rd – Christmas Break 
January 4th- School Resumes 
January 18th – No School 


